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The Government of Ontario announced on May 19, 2020 that all 
publicly-funded schools in Ontario, including those in the Toronto District School Board, 
will remain closed for the remainder of the 2019-2020 school year and that 
remote learning will continue until the end of June. 

We know that news of the extended closure may be challenging for some but this 
decision was made with the safety of students, staff and school communities in mind.”













Virtual School Assembly

https://stream.meet.google.com/stream/67644763-4069-43f9-9daa-9d9fd8ad1d61 
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https://www.tdsb.on.ca/EarlyYears/Kindergarten/Frequently-Asked-Questions
https://tdsb.registration.ca.powerschool.com/platform




http://www.tdsb.on.ca
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Elementary-School/Supporting-You/Health-Active-Living/Coronavirus
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Elementary-School/Supporting-You/Health-Active-Living/Coronavirus/Learning-Resources
https://www.ontario.ca/page/learn-at-home
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Elementary-School/Supporting-You/Mental-Health-Well-being/Resources-During-Covid-19
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